
     

Completion of Personal Income Tax Returns 
 

Did you know that approximately 
55% tax returns prepared by 
residents residing within Labrador 
Inuit Lands or within each of the 
five Labrador Inuit Communities 
ARE NOT completed properly? 
 
When preparing your tax return, please ensure that you, or your tax preparer, check the 
box on your personal tax returns to indicate that you resided on Labrador Inuit Lands or 
within the Inuit communities of Rigolet, Makkovik, Postville, Hopedale or Nain.  
 
It looks like this: 

 
Please note that this will not result in any change to the amount of tax you have to pay. 
However, it will ensure the Nunatsiavut Government receives 95 per cent of tax revenue 
in accordance with the Personal Income Tax Administration Agreement in place with the 
Government of Canada.  
 
For further information, please contact: 
 

Ms. Rexanne Crawford CPA, CA 
Deputy Minister 
Finance, Human Resources and Information Technology 
(709) 896-8582 
Rexanne.crawford@nunatsiavut.com 

 
 


